
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

29th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week.  

 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 12th October: Whales Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Wednesday 18th October: Year 6 residential 

Thursday 19th October: Starfish Class Assembly (9.00am); Year 6 residential 

Friday 20th October: Year 6 residential; End of Term 1 

Monday 30th October: Start of Term 2 for all pupils 

Thursday 2nd November: Turtles Class Assembly (9.00am); Parents’ Evening (5.30-

7.30pm; not Nursery) 

Friday 3rd November: Flu vaccinations 

Tuesday 7th November: Parents’ Evening (3.30-5.30pm; Nursery 3.30-6.00pm) 

Thursday 9th November: Penguin Class Assembly (9.00am); Parents’ Evening (4.00-

6.00pm; Nursery 3.30-6.00pm) 

Thursday 16th November: Sea Horse Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 23rd November: Dolphin Class Assembly (9.00am)   

Wednesday 29th November: Early Years Nativity performance (9.30am) 

Wednesday 6th December: Key Stage 1 performances (9.30am & 1.45pm)  

Thursday 7th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th December: Key Stage 2 performances (9.30am & 1.45pm) 

Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Dinner 

Friday 15th December: Cup Assembly (9.00am); End of Term 2 – Merry Christmas! 

 

Break time snacks 

In early years and key stage one, a fruit snack is provided at playtimes. For all other 

break-time snacks, please ensure these are either fruit or savoury. Very sugary snacks, 

such as chocolate bars or cakes, should not be sent in for snacks. Thank you for your 

support with this.   

 

Parent guide to keeping kids healthy 

Follow this link for government guidance regarding keeping children healthy:  

A parent's guide to keeping kids healthy this school year 

 
Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  
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I hope you enjoy the weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


